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I am writing to ask you not to pass LD 227.  The outcome of this bill passing would 
allow literally anyone to bring a child into Maine for transgender services, taking the 
authority away from the child's parents- giving the parents no recourse.  It would not 
allow the police to get involved in this kidnapping. It would not allow the courts to 
enforce any claim on behalf of the parents.  I hope you agree that we cannot create a 
country where anyone can transport a child across state lines for medical treatment, 
not consented to by the parents.  I do not understand why you are doing this?  Why 
are you doing this to children?  Why are you involving our state in the potential harm 
and trafficking of children.  Please do not vote for such a tragic bill.  There is so much
research out there right now regarding the amount of harm that is being done to 
children with puberty blockers and surgery.  This is not good for children. This is not 
good for parents. This is not good for Maine.  Please vote NO.


